
From: Daniel Timmerman dttim@comcast.net
Subject: Knights September Newsletter

Date: September 22, 2018 at 4:05 PM
To:

Brother Knights,

September was and continues to be a busy month for us. I can't thank enough
all the brothers who have stepped forward and volunteered their time and
talents. We are truly an amazing council thanks to you all. We are blessed to
have Father Paul as our Chaplain and Father Mark as a member of our council.

Larry Redman and Ken Svoboda were awarded  Co Knight of the Month for
August. Larry and Ken were co-chairs of the Car Wash fundraiser that raised
$1,215. Larry is also the Membership Director, Outside Guard, Eucharistic
Minister, member of the Core Leadership Team for TMIY and a table leader for
TMIY. Ken is also our Treasurer and a table leader for TMIY. Thank you, Larry
and Ken!

The Family of the Month was awarded to the Jay and Aracely Dark Family. The
family coordinates Eucharistic Adoration every Friday night. Jay is the Leader of
the Sunday Experience team for our Parish Vision Team(Parish Council). All 3
members of the family are Eucharistic Ministers. Jay, Aracely, and Anne are
Catechism teachers. Jay and Aracely also coordinate the Baptism prep program.
Congratulations to the Dark family. 

The following brothers have stepped forward and volunteered to take on the
following leadership roles under Faith in Action. Thank you for your leadership.

Faith Director Joe Camill

Life Director Marshall Grazioli

Family Director Bob Rugenski

Community Director Brian Zahn

We had 12 participants in the Soccer Challenge. Thank you to Marshall Grazioli
for your leadership in this program and to all the brothers who helped out.
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for your leadership in this program and to all the brothers who helped out.

The Parish Picnic was a huge success. Thank you to Ernie Bucks(and wife
Cindie), Dave Kennedy and Brian Zahn for your leadership and to all the
brothers who helped with the picnic. It would have not been a success without all
of your hard work and efforts.

The Major Degree held at SJN went very well. Thank you to all the brothers who
showed up to help set up and who stayed to observe and show your support to
our brother Knights who achieved full Knighthood. Congratulations to the
following brothers who completed the Formation (2nd) and Knighthood (3rd)
degrees

Chuck Kovalik

Ernest Gubry

Michael Pillotto

Marshall Grazioli

Jorge Lopez

Ron Letourneau

Martin Sviland

The Corporate Communion and Rosary afterward is September 30 at the
12:30 Mass. Please sign up for available positions and invite your family
members to sign up also.

https://www.volunteersignup.org/DBMY3

The Special Olympics Fall Games are also on September 30 at Heritage Park
in Canton. See attached flyer and signup below.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0e4ba9ad22a2f94-20183

We voted to offer up to 25 tickets to the Prep Bowl (see attached flyer) to the
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We voted to offer up to 25 tickets to the Prep Bowl (see attached flyer) to the
youth at SJN. This offer was sent to brother Chris Leach, the Coordinator of
Youth Ministry. These tickets are discounted for us at $4.00 each. We have been
asked to buy tickets and support our Catholic league football teams. If you want
to purchase these discounted tickets (they are $10 at the door), let me know by
October 6, when I need to order the tickets.

Our Tootsie Roll Drive for those with Intellectual Disabilities is taking place on
October 12, 13 and 14th. Please sign up below.

Busch's Canton 2 hour shifts October
12/13 https://www.volunteersignup.org/C743J

Busch's Plymouth 2 hour shifts October
13 https://www.volunteersignup.org/4RQXC

SJN after all Masses October 13/14  https://www.volunteersignup.org/H4DLH

 

A change was made and we are doing Hospitality Weekend on October 6 and
7, online sign up to come, please watch for it.

In light of the recent scandals, some have been wondering whether they should
remain in the Church. I have a video of Bishop Robert Barron I wanted to share
with you. Now is the time, more than ever, we as Knights and Catholic men need
to stand up and share our faith and pray for the victims and pray for our priests
and Bishops.

http://wordonfire.emlnk1.com/lt.php?
s=b95190d32be54b186ff8fe4271a581fe&i=2445A3252A29A1273774

There is a fundraiser for the State Leadership Installation on October 19. See
the attached flyer and let me know if you would like to attend.

Our Halloween Dance for Special Olympics is on Friday, October 26. Sign up
below to help.

https://www.volunteersignup.org/T8FCJ
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Once again. Thank you for all that you do for our Church, our SJN family, and
our community.

Vivat Jesus

Dan

Dan Timmerman

Grand Knight

St. John Neumann

Council #16169
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